
2024-2025 School Year

Hello Families,

On September 20, 2024 I sent home a red folder with all the elearning day
papers. In this folder you will find everything you need for e-Learning Days.
I am asking that your student complete one math worksheet, one reading
worksheet and one writing worksheet. Please have them bring the
pages they do back to school for purple tickets.

I know no one wants to talk about snow, but if for some reason we have a
two-hour delay your child will need to be here at school by 9:50am.

Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to me on
ParentSquare. Hopefully, we won’t have to utilize any E-Learning days
because of bad weather, but it is always good to be prepared.

Thanks,

Mrs. Landis


